From:

To: 'dpo@frontex.europa.eu' <dpo@frontex.europa.eu>

CC: European Data Protection Supervisor

<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

Sent at: 19/01/16 16:22:22

Subject: [2015-0346] PeDRA - state of play?

Dear ,

I hope this message finds you well.

I was wondering about PeDRA, given that Frontex' target date for the pilot test is approaching quite quickly; if I remember correctly, your IT colleagues wanted to come back to us on the work they did shortly after the holiday period, but as far as I can tell, they haven't so far.

The outcome of the videoconference was:

- 1. Ok for pilot test, provided Frontex:
 - a. provides what it did (2009 assessment + changes since);
 - b. starts a project to update the assessment and to cover any missing bits.
- 2. Full assessment should be ready for start of normal production use (meaning among other things that the 2009 assessment should be updated), also taking into account possible changes (to PeDRA and to general risks given evolution of tasks).

Thanks for letting me know!

Best regards,



Legal Officer Supervision & Enforcement

European Data Protection SupervisorPostal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

💟 @EU_EDPS 🗐 www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.